TOWN OF STRATTON
STRATTON SCHOOL BOARD MINUTES
APRIL 2, 2015

RV

The Stratton School Board held its monthly meeting on Thursday, April 2, 2015 at the
Stratton Town Office. The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M.

ATTENDING: Siobhan Eddy Young, Director, Thomas Montemagni, Chairman, Steven John,
WCSU Superintendent.
NEW BUSINESS:

The minutes of the March 5, 2015 regular monthly meeting were read. Siobhan
Eddy Young made the motion to approve and Thomas Montemagni seconded. '

BILLING: 7

Burr & Burton Academy, (speech & language services) : $1,854.00
Burr & Burton Academy, (counseling services) $1,348.65
Sullivan, Powers, Co., 13/14 school audit $3,296.00
VT School Boards Ins. Trust, (allocation of insurance) $ 176.00
WCSU 3rd quarter assessment $5,709.25
Twin Valley Elem.-Middle School district, (user fee $250 x 2 students 500.00

$12,883.90
The 4/2/15 order was reviewed, approved pending confirmation of the BBA speech &
language services being correctly allotted to a Stratton student, and then signed. The total
amount of the order was $12,883.90.
Siobhan Eddy Young did later receive from the WCSU that the speech and language services
were correctly allotted, and the check was released for payment.

The Board received and reviewed the audit report from Sullivan, Powers & Co., P.C.

Steven John reviewed with the Board current legislative issues being addressed in
Montpelier that may affect local school districts in the future. He also reviewed with the
Board a summary of an analysis of Special Education spending across the WCSU for the

past couple of years.

As there was no other business, Siobhan Eddy Young motioned to adjourn the meeting and
Thomas Montemagni seconded. The meeting was adjourned at 7:47 p.m.

Respectfull& mitted,
Siobhan Eddy Young (zgc%ﬁw%




